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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to first class or business class 
plane tickets for staff. 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
The request relates to the amount of money spent by your NHS Trust on first 
class and business class tickets for flights from 2019 to the first few weeks of 
2023.  
1. Over the last four years, has your Trust booked first class or business class 
plane tickets for staff/employees to travel on work trips abroad? 
2. If yes, how much has been spent in each respective year on such flights 
from 2019 to 2023?  
3. Where possible, please disclose the routes flown (e.g LHR - NYC - LHR). 
 
Trust response: 
The trust has not booked any first class and business class tickets for flights 

from 2019 to date for staff/employees. 
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